
Trustees discussed upcoming calendar items, including graduations, to ensure trustee representation at all
events. They also discussed a recent tour the Board took of the Mountain View School Agriculture program.
They observed how students took responsibility for the day-to-day activities and their commitment to caring
for the animals over the summer.

Secretary-Treasurer Peter Wright and Assistant Secretary-Treasurer Brett Beazer presented the draft
budget report for the year ending August 2024 and answered questions from Trustees. The Board passed a
motion to approve the budget report for the year ending August 31, 2024.

Assistant Superintendent Rob Doig presented the 2023/2024 Education Plan. He answered questions and
clarified some of the data for trustees. The Board passed a motion to approve the proposed Westwind
School Division Education Plan 2023-2024.

The Board discussed a division tagine/motto and moved the remainder of the discussion to the August 18,
2023, meeting
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Next Meeting: August 18, 2023

$3000 - Jason Lowry to Cardston High School

DONATIONS

The Board passed a motion to approve the following donations and wishes to thank the following individuals
and organizations for their generosity.
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